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The Fund Finance Association is thrilled to announce the expansion of FFA University, which
now includes two fund finance courses. FFA University 1.0 will be the traditional program,
designed for those relatively new to fund finance or seeking a refresher, and will be held
virtually on September 21. FFA University 2.0 is a more advanced, in-person program for those
seeking greater depth and networking opportunities. Class 2.0 will take place on October 6 in
Cadwalader's New York office, with a reception to follow. To register and learn more about both
opportunities, please click here.
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